
IMPORTANT NOTICE ABOUT 
COVID-19 

 

As we are sure you are aware, there is currently a novel coronavirus outbreak happening 
worldwide, known as COVID-19. We are hopeful that this outbreak can be contained 
and that the mass panic being caused will slow down; but until that happens we must 

take proper sanitary precautions in helping prevent the spread of the coronavirus. 
 

 
Stay home if… 
 

 

 

                  

Practice good hygiene 
 

          

 

 

During Funeral Services and Visitations 
 

• Clean hands regularly 
• Avoid touching your face 
• Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue, then dispose of said tissue 

in the garbage 

• If you feel sick 
• Have sick family members in your household 
• Experiencing symptoms of COVID-19, such as cough, fever, 

shortness of breath, etc. 

• Avoid physical contact with others, instead of shaking hands or 
giving hugs, use non-contact greetings to express your sympathy 

• During prayer services or during services at the church we ask 
that you forgo shaking hands during the sign of peace and instead 
greet your neighbor with a bow and the words “peace be with you” 

• In church you may be asked to be seated in every other row of the 
church 

• We recommend if you are sick or feel sick to use alternative ways 
to express your sympathy such as sending flowers or making a 
memorial donation 

• If you feel as though you must pay your respects and may be 
experiencing symptoms, we ask that you wear a mask and pay 
your respect to the deceased and keep interaction with others to a 
minimum 


